Our  Lady of the Hill K of C  Sobey/Safeway and No Frills Grocery Cards are once again available at the back of the church.

The CWL are supporting the Blood Donors Clinic on June 13,2018 from 3:30 to 7:30 pm at the Eaglemont church.  To book an appointment go to Blood.ca

Corpus Christi
The Solemnity of the Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) was instituted by Pope Urban IV in 1264.  The Pope desired a joyful festive celebration and he asked Thomas Aquinas to compose prayers and hymns for the occasion. St. Thomas noted, “Material food first of all turns itself into the person who eats it, and as a consequence, restores his losses and increases his vital energies. Spiritual food, on the other hand, turns the person who eats it into Itself, and thus the proper effect of this sacrament is the conversion of man into Christ, so that he may no longer live for himself, but that Christ may live in Him. And as a consequence it has the double effect of restoring the spiritual losses caused by sins and defects and of increasing the power of the virtues”.   In this celebration we proclaim our belief in the Real presence of Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist. We also proclaim that Jesus lives within each person who is baptized into His Body, the Church. The Christian faith and life is about relationship with and through the Holy Trinity and with one another.

Stewardship Reflections: The Solemnity Of The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) 
 Jesus, the perfect steward, gave thanks, just before He gave Himself to us completely for our salvation. He offers us the chance to drink from His cup. In the Eucharist, we meet Christ personally and, if we listen to Him, we know what drinking from His cup means our own sacrifice - giving up some of our time, talent and treasure to do His work on earth.  
 “Then he took a cup, gave thanks, and gave it to them and they all drank from it.”  Mark 14:23

23rd Annual Catholic Family Life Conference 
Living the Joy of Love 
The perfect way to Kick Start your Summer! Family Life Conference is from June 29th to July 2nd . It’s not just for families, but also for youth, young adults and everyone in-between! It will be a time to camp, relax, meet new people and grow in your faith (at age appropriate events)! Including international speakers such as Matt Fradd and Jason Evert, it is sure to be the place to start your summer on the right foot! For more information and to register now, go to: http://www.catholicfamilyministries.com/register-online.

Lac Ste. Anne Pilgrimage - Each July, thousands of pilgrims make their way to the shores of Lac Ste. Anne. Many come in search of healing and spiritual renewal. Some simply come to reconnect with old acquaintances and forge new friendships.  This pilgrimage, which began over a hundred years ago, has become the largest annual Catholic gathering in Western Canada. This year's pilgrimage takes place Saturday, July 21 to Thursday, July 26, at Lac St. Anne, about 75 km northwest of Edmonton.  Check out this new video about the pilgrimage and visit their new website at http://lacsteannepilgrimage.ca

[bookmark: _GoBack]St. Teresa of Calcutta: - Her Life and Legacy
Join Father Brian Kolodiejchuk, MC, Postulator for the Cause of Canonization of Mother Teresa, for a special presentation on the life and legacy of this extraordinary saint.
Sponsored by the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Edmonton.
Saturday, June 16					Sunday, June 17					
St. Theresa’s Roman Catholic Parish     		St. Basil Ukrainian Catholic Church
7508 - 29 Avenue NW, Edmonton			7007 - 109 Street NW, Edmonton
5:30 p.m. Mass, Supper & Presentation		10 a.m. Divine Liturgy, Brunch & Presentation

                

Lord Jesus, Bless the children coming forward to receive Holy Communion for the first time. May this day be an initial step into a life-long love for the Eucharist. Give them a hunger for this sacred food so that they turn to you for comfort, guidance and wisdom, as they grow into full discipleship. May their hands, extended in anticipation of your Body and Blood, inspire all of us to cherish this sacred Sacrament. Amen
Congratulations to all those students who received their 1st Eucharist this weekend. May their bodies, hearts and minds be filled with the wonder of Jesus. Thank you to everyone who gave of their time and dedication to the students who received 1st Communion. It takes a community to ensure that God’s gifts are illuminated to all

First Communion
May 26, 2018

Evangeline Armstrong				Lucas Loyola
Nathan Bester					Maria Crissabel Luarca
Ashlyn Bachmeier				Londyn MacDougall
Nash Bolle					Ginaya McCartney Tom
Katya Brassard					Avery Millar
Preslee Burlingame				Johanna Millar
Kenadie Coskey					Devonte Nash-Goudie
Tori Drover					Eric Nielsen
Katharine Farrell				Anna Pickup
Ryder Gagnier					Erin Pickup
Lincoln Hall					Danica Politano
Victoria Harker					Brooklynn Prybysh
Daryon Hill					Vasco Resendes
Noah Horvatis					Haillee Scarlett
Christian Kloepfer				Kaiya Verge
Brea Korethoski					Kyana Yang
Justin Lizaire					Sofia Zaramella

